ATTENTION:

Effective 7/1/2024

A $300 fee will be charged to the successful third-party bidder at all Delta County Foreclosure sales

 held after July 1, 2024

Per legislative changes to Colorado Revised State Statute 38-37-104 (XIII)

There are no properties 
going to foreclosure sale
Sale date of
06/26/2024
Thank you
